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Comments, Motions to Intervene, and Competing Applications

We, Linda Lou Ridenour and Martin Eugene Ridenour of 33628 Brand Street, 
Lake Elsinore, Ca. 92530, would like permission to file a motion to intervene. 
We are interveners in the previous Permit Application Docket No. P-11858. 
We are citizens of the United States of America who represent the Lake 
Elsinore Historical Society and the Butterfield Multiuse trails, Inc.  Both of 
these groups are 503c non-profit organizations which will be effected by the 
above application.
The area we live in is called Lakeland Village which is located in Riverside 
County. Lakeland Village is located next to the lake. We are 90% within the 
Redevelopment area. By definition we are a poor area of hard working people 
who will be adversely affected by this project. We have been asked by our 
neighbors and friends to intervene on their behalf.
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